
The Leys 13+ Scholarship Assessments 
 

Art, Music & Sport – Thursday 9th January 2020 

Drama & STEM – Friday 10th January 2020 

Academic – Monday 13th January 2020 

Scholarship Interviews – Thursday 16th January 2020 (Held at St Faith’s) 

Parents are reminded to make the necessary arrangements to take their child to 

The Leys for their assessment. 

 

Please sign your child out and back in with St Faith's at the School Office. 

 

 

Year 6 – The Leys Preliminary Assessment 

Monday 13th January 2020 

 

A reminder to parents of those pupils who have been entered for The Leys 

Preliminary Assessment that this will take place in Ashburton Hall on Monday 13th 

January 08:25 – 10:35. If you wish to reference the information from The Leys, then 

please click on the following link.  

 

Pupils not sitting the examination will be attending their lessons as normal. 

 

Mr B Mageean 

Director of Communications 

 

http://www.theleys.net/422/admissions/entry-to-the-leys/st-faith-s-preliminary-assessment

